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With the conclusion of the agreement between the South
African government and the UNHCR, it is expected that the
repatriation program will progress rapidly, and further
Canadian contributions will be made to fulfil Canada's
pledge .

The $1 .5-million contribution comes from the International
Humanitarian Assistance Program of the Canadian
International Development Agency .
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